
May 29, 2020 

Dear family and friends, 

I hope this finds you all well and safe. 

During this final week of the Easter season, we thank God for the 

blessing of having the entire home (including Little Sisters, staff and 

Residents) test negative for Covid-19. We say Alleluia and thanks 

be to God! 

Despite the good news, please understand that at this time our visitor restrictions remain the 

same. We still need to follow DPH and the CDC guidelines even though we are all well. Our 

opening up is part of the last phase for California’s easing of the shelter in place. We know this 

must be frustrating as it has already been such a long time since you have seen your family and 

friends. But know that all of your patience and cooperation is paying off. We do believe that 

there is a light at the end of the tunnel. 

In addition, we would like to congratulate everyone — Sisters, nursing staff, dietary staff, 

maintenance staff, housekeeping/laundry staff, administrative staff and the receptionists — for 

their untiring dedication and care in keeping the Home virus and infection free. Know that we 

will continue with the same level of diligent care going forward. I am so proud of the amazing 

team of people whose effort resulted in such a good result in the Home’s testing for Covid-19! 

Please join me in thanking them for all their hard work. 

Thanks again for all your donations and prayers over the past months. Your responses to all our 

requests have been overwhelmingly generous. This week, if anyone would like to help, we are 

in need of adult incontinent diapers unisex (not pull-ups), size L and XL.  

Happy Feast of Pentecost! 

God Bless,  

Mother Theresa 

 

P.S.  Please be advised that this is going to be the last paper mail you will be receiving from us.  

Should you want to continue receiving updates, please can : call in your e-mail address (415-

7516514 ext. 127), send an e-mail to rasanfran@littlesistersoftheporr.org or just visit our 

website at http://www.littlesistersofthepoorsanfrancisco.org/important-notice/ . 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoorsanfrancisco.org/important-notice/

